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Our Festive  
Events this Season 

Hello families and friends of Alban City School, 
A group of us were busy organising a Festive Fête, due to take place next 
month, with a lovely program of performances, as well as lots of festive 
stalls for all to enjoy. After discussions with the school, however, as well as 
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was due to be a predominantly outdoor one. We are very disappointed 
not to be able to bring the school community together again, but do hope 
that the line-up we have set out on the pages to follow will go some way 
towards making the festive season a fun one. Many thanks to you all,    
including our great sponsors, Bradford & Howley, for your support and 
generosity at this time, and best wishes for a safe and joyous season 
ahead.      Alban City School PTA 

https://www.bradfordandhowley.com/



